
From: Phyllis chu
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 11:45:50 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

PLEASE DO THE RIGHT MORAL THING AND REJECT EXELON'S PETITION TO
TRANSFER ALL THEIR AGING NUCLEAR REACTORS TO SPINCO. EXELON NEEDS
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TO PAY FOR DECOMMISSIONING ALL OF ITS REACTORS. EXELON NEEDS TO
PROTECT AMERICANS, THEIR DRINKING WATER AND ENVIRONMEN

Sincerely,
Phyllis chu
10 Sparta St
San Francisco, CA 94134



From: Martha Martin
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:53:20 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please deny this petition! It is enormously harmful to people and the environment.
Protect the future of our planet by denying this petition now.
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Sincerely,
Martha Martin
40 Kunihi Ln Apt 226
Kahului, HI 96732



From: Eugene Craig
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:47:42 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

My family and I are counting on you to put an end to Exelon's scheme to help itself to our
taxpayer monies through misrepresentation of its intentions and so-called qualifications to
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decommission nuclear power plants.

Sincerely,
Eugene Craig
PO Box 24524
San Jose, CA 95154



From: Johanna Moran
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:46:31 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This is a brazen attempt to saddle the nation with debt and worse, having to deal with havoc
caused by improperly maintained and operated nuclear operations.
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Please stop this maneuver before it can gain an iota of relevance. 

Sincerely,
Johanna Moran
5315 Holly St
Bellaire, TX 77401



From: Virgene Link-New
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:35:29 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

They profited from their reactors and must be responsible for them and the expense of their
demise.
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Thank you.

Sincerely,
Virgene Link-New
2004 10th St
Anacortes, WA 98221



From: Davis & Rhonda Costas-Mirza
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:30:48 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Don't privatizes nukes to "SpinCo" (the name itself should have New Yorkers "spinning" at
the audacity of such a public health risk--remember Fukushima, 3 -Mile Island or Chernobyl)
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We should opt out of nukes & go with safe & sustainable green energy

Sincerely,
Davis & Rhonda Costas-Mirza
29 Hamilton
Niagara Falls,, NY 14303



From: Marilyn Carlisle
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:29:06 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

It's time to move on!
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Sincerely,
Marilyn Carlisle
1238 Ramblewood Rd
Baltimore, MD 21239



From: janet ievins
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:21:08 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

It is dangerous to continue to tout nuclear as 'clean' energy. Clean energy doesn't cause cancer,
poison our waters and melt down periodically. Also in all these years, there has not been a
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viable plan to store spent waste. Must stop this plan.

Sincerely,
janet ievins
417 James Cir
Talent, OR 97540



From: Chris Robedee
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:20:07 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please do not let this happen.
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Sincerely,
Chris Robedee
74 Brooklawn Dr
Meriden, CT 06450



From: Laura Feldman
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:03:11 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I live downriver from the Hanford Nuclear Weapons Site. I've learned how corrupt contractors
with the approval of USDOE have hindered and hobbled that cleanup for decades. Exelon
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needs to take responsibility for cleaning up these wastes.

Sincerely,
Laura Feldman
8515 N. Foss Ave. #C
Portland, OR 97203



From: Marian Cruz
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:02:13 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

NO to nuclear power!
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Sincerely,
Marian Cruz
585 Lanini Dr
Hollister, CA 95023



From: Nancy Hiestand
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:50:45 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Nuclear power is dangerous and creates waste that is nearly impossible to contain.
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Sincerely,
Nancy Hiestand
526 South Campus Way
Davis, CA 95616



From: NAN CORLISS
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:46:42 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

We must eliminate nuclear power and weapons. The future will be safer for both the
environment and for humans without nuclear power. We must transition to clean energy.
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Nuclear power has proven dangerous as weather events become more severe. 

Sincerely,
NAN CORLISS
10300 Morris Rd
Bloomington, MN 55437



From: Danielle Montague-Judd
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:37:42 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Thank you for considering this request.
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Sincerely,
Danielle Montague-Judd
1820 Fox Run Rd
Coalville, UT 84017



From: Susan Delles
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:15:27 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

These reactors should have been disabled years ago or should never have been built. Lets get
rid of all the old dinosaurs and move to a 21st century solution for our power needs.
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Sincerely,
Susan Delles
2801 Sykes Creek Rd
Rogue River, OR 97537



From: Gerald Tichy
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:08:17 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I live in western Connecticut which being next to New York state, puts me in danger if
anything goes wrong at any of the nuclear reactors in the state of New York. Please do the
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right thing to keep all people safe. End the nuclear industry.

Sincerely,
Gerald Tichy
6 Edwards Dr
Oxford, CT 06478



From: Kathy Bungarz
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:43:25 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

THIS IS A TERRIBLE AND IRRESPONSIBLE AND DANGEROUS (FOR OUR COUNRY
AND THE WORLD) PETITION. MY FAMILY AND I REJECT IT AND
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URGE YOU TO REJECT IS ALSO; AS YOU SHOULD.

Sincerely,
Kathy Bungarz
PO Box 30227
Walnut Creek, CA 94598



From: Aleks Kosowicz
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:40:23 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Nuclear isn't the answer to our energy needs--particularly not aging nuclear. It compromises
the safety of the resources and citizens in its vicinity. Please help us move into a future of truly
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clean energy by denying this transfer. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Aleks Kosowicz
1745 Roberts Ln
Abrams, WI 54101



From: Tim Enloe
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:34:26 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No more Chernobyls!
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Sincerely,
Tim Enloe
41 Weller Ct
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523



From: Fred Bergmann
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:28:15 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

From the perspective of an industrial worker, the Exelon proposal is that they see no future in
operating facilities that have aged beyond their engineering lifetimes. This is a major concern
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for Nuclear Regulators to supervise. I oppose the spinoff.

Sincerely,
Fred Bergmann
27 Anniversary Ct
Madison, WI 53704



From: John Meade
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:22:25 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No more failed wasteful energy bailouts! 
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Sincerely,
John Meade
416 Walsh Pl
Brick, NJ 08724



From: Margaret Aguilar
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:14:46 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Taxpayers and rate payers must not be liable for the bad business decisions of Exelon. They
have reaped huge profits for their stockholders and executives. Now when the time comes to
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pay the piper, they want to foist these astronomical costs onto us.

Sincerely,
Margaret Aguilar
1958 W Morse Ave. Unit B
Chicago, IL 60626



From: Tania Malven
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:09:08 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Don't let them off the hook.
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Sincerely,
Tania Malven
2228 E Kleindale Rd
Tucson, AZ 85719



From: Sara Hayes
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:05:31 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Sorry but nuclear energy of any kind is not acceptable anywhere. It's dangerous and there is no
place to store spent fuel safely. 
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Sincerely,
Sara Hayes
370 Temple Ave. #1
Long Beach, CA 90814



From: Wendy Fast
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:56:17 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No way is nuclear "clean" energy. It is also very expensive, And we have no way to dispose of
"spent" fuel that remain radioactive for centuries. Furthermore, it could kill all of us!
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Egad. Why would we support anything like that?

Sincerely,
Wendy Fast
8406 Green Rd
Dansville, NY 14437



From: Mary Kalinowski
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:52:13 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I am a senior writing from the NY Washington Heights area. Exelon's nuclear reactor's should
be shut down and replaced with renewable energy. Please, do the right thing for our
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communities and our children's future--dismiss Exelon's application.

Sincerely,
Mary Kalinowski
527 W 162nd St Apt B1
New York, NY 10032



From: William Solomon
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:45:55 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Proposal is completely deceptive & unethical, as well as illegal!
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Sincerely,
William Solomon
271 Marietta Ln
Shipman, VA 22971



From: George Milkowski
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:39:32 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I live in a state in which Exelon currently owns nuclear power plants and its decision to get out
of the nuclear power supply industry by dumping its aging power plants directly affects me
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and my family. Do not let them get away with this!!

Sincerely,
George Milkowski
3026 W Chase Ave
Chicago, IL 60645



From: Elaine Becker
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:29:13 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

NO NEW NUKES! We need Clean Renewables - Solar, Wind, Tide, Geothermal.
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Sincerely,
Elaine Becker
2514 Sharmar Road
Roanoke, VA 24018



From: Jan Boudart
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:26:39 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I’m not alone in being suspicious and not understanding what is going on. But that is the point.
Exelon’s bait-and-switch, 11th-hour tactics are de regueur although each installment has a new
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wrinkle to stumble over.

Sincerely,
Jan Boudart
1132 W Lunt Ave Apt 7D
Chicago, IL 60626



From: Hope Carr
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:24:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Exelon, not the public, should be on the hook for cleaning up their mess.
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Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Hope Carr
8723 Ridge Blvd
Brooklyn, NY 11209



From: Anne Jackson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:02:02 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
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Sincerely,
Anne Jackson
PO Box 516
Morgantown, PA 19543



From: Mary White
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:01:40 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This seems an obvious ploy on the part of Exelon to avoid liability for the aging plants. So
obvious that you must refuse to go along with it. 
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Sincerely,
Mary White
Ann Arbor, MI 48104



From: Fred M. Fargotstein
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:59:07 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Thank you!
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Sincerely,
Fred M. Fargotstein
Pittsburgh, PA



From: Carol Jagiello
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:56:30 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Environmental Spinoffs: The Attempt to Dump Liability Through Spin and Bankruptcy -
https://corpgov.law.harvard.edu/2020/11/27/environmental-spinoffs-the-attempt-to-dump-
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liability-through-spin-and-bankruptcy/
statute of limitations on fraudulent conveyance introduces the potential that malfeasance will
not be discovered until after the statute of limitations has lapsed.

Sincerely,
Carol Jagiello
91 Wood Pl
Bloomingdale, NJ 07403



From: Laureen Nussbaum
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:50:42 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I am horrified at the thought, that a new, inexperienced corporation should be in charge of as
lethal an "industry" as nuclear power plants. This is totally irresponsible!

mailto:nussbal@pdx.edu
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


Sincerely,
Laureen Nussbaum
1325 N Allen Pl Apt 228
Seattle, WA 98103



From: ann malyon
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:42:41 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No new company until all remediation has been done by the current company.
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Sincerely,
ann malyon
1 seminole ave
oak, NJ 07436



From: Glen Williams
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:35:42 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

'You broke it. You fix it.'
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Sincerely,
Glen Williams
1290 W Horizon Ridge Pkwy Apt 2122
Henderson, NV 89012



From: aggie perilli
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:17:28 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Here is an article that I wrote in 2011 on our urgent need to replace expensive, dangerous and
dirty nuclear power with 100% clean energy: https://aggieperilli.com/2011/10/04/replace-

mailto:aggie@aggieperilli.com
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


nuclear-power-with-100-clean-energy-today/. 

Sincerely,
aggie perilli
Lancaster, PA



From: Karen Jacques
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:12:34 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please act to protect us from this scheme that endangers the public and will likely leave
taxpayers with a giant clean-up bill. "SpinCo" is a good name for this proposed corporation
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since what Exelon is doing is spinning a bunch of lies

Sincerely,
Karen Jacques
1209 T St
Sacramento, CA 95811



From: Carolyn Latierra
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:06:58 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

At 74, I have lived long enough to have seen the global negative impacts of nuclear reactors -
their products and by-products. This very bad idea needs to be sent back to the 20c and the
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forever waste effectively dealt with!

Sincerely,
Carolyn Latierra
3223 NE Knott St
Portland, OR 97212



From: Rebecca Ramsay
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 6:02:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

THIS NUCLEAR ENERGY BAILOUT WOULD WOULD DEPRIVE OUR COUNTRY OF
FUNDING NEEDED FOR SAFE, CLEAN RENEWABLE ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES.!

mailto:rebecca.ramsay2@gmail.com
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


Sincerely,
Rebecca Ramsay
30 Churchill Ave Apt 610
Cambridge, MA 02140



From: Marvin Lewis
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:53:57 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I am a member of an Excellent company. Do not do anything to this bond.
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Sincerely,
Marvin Lewis
3133 Fairfield Street
Philadelphia, PA 19136



From: Tim Glover
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:46:15 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Sincerely,
Tim Glover
9446 Fleming Grant Rd
Micco, FL 32976



From: Peter Massar
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:42:50 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Don't abet this corporation and their underhanded scheme. They made plenty of money over
the years. Now they should be held responsible for the aftermath, cleanup and protecting the
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involved neighborhoods from the toxins and pollution of the reactors

Sincerely,
Peter Massar
198 Springdale Dr.
Ronkonkoma, NY 11779



From: Al Braden
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:36:54 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This spin off has all the earmarks of another environmental disaster that will require public
funds when it fails. It is the latest example of the nuclear industry's operating style: "Private
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profit, public cleanup."

Sincerely,
Al Braden
2810 W FRESCO DR
Austin, TX 78731



From: Laura Simpson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:35:03 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

The only reason they want to spin off this company is to avoid the shut down and clean up
costs by filing for bankruptcy under the new company thus protecting the parent company,
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which has pocketed its profits all these years. 

Sincerely,
Laura Simpson
McKinleyville, CA 95519



From: Nancy Greenwald Alvarez
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:30:51 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

We have to move away from fossil fuels. Cheating is not the way!
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Sincerely,
Nancy Greenwald Alvarez
63260 Rossby Street
Bend, OR 97703



From: Sandra Mardigian
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:16:05 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This is a deplorable business plan. Taking risks like this would be unconscionable.
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Sincerely,
Sandra Mardigian
260 Marion Ave.
Mill Valley, CA 94941



From: Sarah Demb
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:13:56 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Exelon should phase out its reactors, replace them with sustainable renewable energy sources
(such as generators powered by solar rays, wind and tides), and clean up its radioactive mess
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safely and responsibly.

Sincerely,
Sarah Demb
Watertown, MA



From: Robert Ross
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:09:27 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Nuclear power plants MUST be phased OUT, as should plants that burn oil and coal, and
replaced with green energy. THAT should be the priority. And this "divestment" raises

mailto:robertrossband@gmail.com
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


requires that SpinCo is watched closely.

Sincerely,
Robert Ross
6416 Aspen Glen Circle
Boynton Beach, FL 33437



From: Kathy Ruopp
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:08:19 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

We don't need foreign enemies when US corporations act to threaten the American people
with nuclear accidents.
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Sincerely,
Kathy Ruopp
9631 S Vanderpoel Ave
Chicago, IL 60643



From: Carol Ann Brady
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 5:04:50 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

As a nurse I ask you to deny the Exelon request. As an Exelon stockholder I will be selling my
shares.
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Sincerely,
Carol Ann Brady
Box 57
Valley Forge, PA 19481



From: Neal Grandstaff
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:59:51 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No More Dangerous NUKES!! For the Love of Future Generations,Shut-Down,(phase out )
All the Dangerous Reactors.For the "LOVE OF PEET", Start by shutting down the reactors on

mailto:grandstaff1@comcast.net
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


known Fault-Lines!!!! The Waste is far too Dangerous .

Sincerely,
Neal Grandstaff
1330 Madison St SE
Albany, OR 97322



From: Elaine Livesey-Fassel
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:59:22 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

My family, like minded friends and I care profoundly about this issue!
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Sincerely,
Elaine Livesey-Fassel
10387 Glenbarr Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90064



From: Don Pew
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:57:10 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Also, why isn’t Txxxp in jail awaiting trial for TREASON?
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Sincerely,
Don Pew
348 Indiana Ave.
Girard, OH 44420



From: ANGRY AMERICAN
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:56:15 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

To the bribe takers
YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES WILL BE AT RISK alongside the rest of Americans that live
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within the danger zones of these failing plants - unless you have nuclear fallout shelters that
the rest of us don't have.
WAKE UP - DANGER AHEAD!!

Sincerely,
ANGRY AMERICAN
1353 Del Webb Blvd
Ft Mill, SC 29707



From: Bruce White
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:54:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

There are good jobs like helping build green usable type of energy or bad jobs like nuclear
energy, jobs fracking, etc. build for the clean renewable future!
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Sincerely,
Bruce White
PO Box 66616
Scotts Valley, CA 95067



From: Susan Spengler
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:53:20 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

We want solar panels on all state and municipal buildings in addition to all shopping centers
and places of business; Then we won't need these ancient nuclear facilities, ticking time
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bombs that they are!

Sincerely,
Susan Spengler
620 E Kenilworth Ave.
Palatine, IL 60074



From: Therese MacKenzie
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:52:45 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

What a sham! How foolish of anyone to fall for it! Please don't!
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Sincerely,
Therese MacKenzie
731 Old Buck Ln
Haverford, PA 19041



From: Victoria Copley
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:43:39 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No to SpinCo !

mailto:copley.victoria@yahoo.com
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Sincerely,
Victoria Copley
123 Apple Dr
Wadsworth, OH 44281



From: Patricia Silver
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:41:31 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This an abrogation of responsibility..... "yes, nuclear is bad, just need this bit of profit, why let
it go to waste". DO NOT let the sale happen.
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Sincerely,
Patricia Silver
901 Arlington Ave
Berkeley, CA 94707



From: Robert Fischoff
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:41:05 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

We don't need nuclear power; never did. Wind and solar will accomplish all we need to
accomplish. The corrupt criminals in the Nuclear Poisoning industry deserve prison time, not
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more stolen wealth.

Sincerely,
Robert Fischoff
PO Box 2743
Silver City, NM 88062



From: Ingrid Kepler-May
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:40:07 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Nuclear power is totally unnecessary and only destructive to the environment and the world.
We neet to ELIMINATE all nuclear power and insiste Exelon eliominate all their reactors!
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Sincerely,
Ingrid Kepler-May
600 Grizzly Peak Blvd
Berkeley, CA 94708



From: Stephen Pew
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:33:58 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Don't let Exelon hide its liabilities behind sneaky corporate divestiture. 
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Sincerely,
Stephen Pew
14519 SE 9th St
Vancouver, WA 98683



From: Rev. L. Cline
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:33:51 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This is a clear danger. 
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Sincerely,
Rev. L. Cline
4 Lorraine Ct
Riverhead, NY 11901



From: Donald Anderson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:32:52 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

SpinCo -- That says a lot about what is really intended. I fear the game is to have collected all
the profits and to now stick me with huge costs via this maneuver.
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NO! NO! N

Sincerely,
Donald Anderson
18 Blueberry Ln
Falmouth, ME 04105



From: Carol Letson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:27:24 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

The U.S. federal budget has been subsidizing nuclear power for years, and we must put a stop
to it! Thank you for acting to deny this proposal.
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Sincerely,
Carol Letson
29 Allen St.
Greenfield, MA 01301



From: Tana Silva
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:15:18 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This proposed sell-off follows that of large oil conglomerates getting methane-leaking
facilities off their ledgers by selling them to smaller companies or private equity firms that are

mailto:tana.silva@att.net
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov


not equipped or, for some, inclined to maintain or repair them.

Sincerely,
Tana Silva
725 NW 3rd Street
Gainesville, FL 32601



From: Nancy McRae
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:14:11 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Exelon is only trying to get out from under what is clearly THEIR responsibility. Please
DON'T let this happen
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Sincerely,
Nancy McRae
9 Groton St
Pepperell, MA 01463



From: Linda Smith
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:06:52 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Transferring Exelon's licenses to a new corporation as a spin-off is too great a risk to worker
and public health and safety from the transfer of thousands of tons of radioactive waste and
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over $14 billion in decommissioning funds. Please reject it.

Sincerely,
Linda Smith
545 Woodford St Unit B
Missoula, MT 59801



From: Chris Dacus
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:05:00 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Tell them no way. Stop this now.
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Sincerely,
Chris Dacus
3353 Fairfield Pike
Bell Buckle, TN 37020



From: David Audette
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:02:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please do what is best for the people and not for corporate interests and profits.
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Sincerely,
David Audette
33100 Freds Row Ln
Saint Helens, OR 97051



From: Sandra Woodall
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:02:24 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

The decommissioning requirement is something Exelon should have signed onto. It needs to
honor its commitment. No passing it off on taxpayers. No adding it to the National Debt.
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Sincerely,
Sandra Woodall
118 Hermine Blvd
San Antonio, TX 78212



From: Penny Cragun
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:02:21 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I urge you to not allow this prtition.
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Sincerely,
Penny Cragun
3780 London Rd
Duluth, MN 55804



From: Lyn Wandell
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:01:02 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please replace with renewable energy.
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Sincerely,
Lyn Wandell
P.O. Box 287
Pahoa, HI 96778



From: Mel Fish
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 4:00:54 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please stop the scamming. 
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Sincerely,
Mel Fish
270 SW Wakonda Beach Rd # 698
Waldport, OR 97394



From: Robert Raven
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:59:32 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No Nukes! Close nuclear power plants immediately. Prevent radioactivity and the threat of
accidental releases! 
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Nuclear plant cooling towers directly heat up our air, water and climate! Go Solar! 

Sincerely,
Robert Raven
238 Greenbriar Cir
Petaluma, CA 94954



From: Dennis Trembly
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:58:52 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

It is long overdue that entities responsible for public safety actually understand all of the
elements of plans like this before they are approved. Accountability is not in evidence, either. 
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Sincerely,
Dennis Trembly
27616 Longhill Drive
Rancho Palos Verdes, CA 90275



From: Fred Oswald
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:58:31 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

While America may need to delay retiring SOME nuclear power plants, this should be done
very selectively and for only a few years. Approving this Exelon scheme would be a serious
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mistake.

Sincerely,
Fred Oswald
1520 Magnolia Ln
Prescott, AZ 86301



From: Mitchell Diamond
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:57:58 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

...And to the plutocracy for which it stands...with liberty and justice for sale 
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Sincerely,
Mitchell Diamond
441 E Washington Ave
Sunnyvale, CA 94086



From: seth anderson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:57:36 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

humans with a mass monetary vested interest (let alone idealogical vestment), are never going
to make sound judgement or discernment. 
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think of you great grandchildrens health and future while listening to your heart. 

enjoy

Sincerely,
seth anderson
westport, WA 98595



From: Garry M. Doll
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:56:39 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No, no, NO! They have to own that!!!
They want to dump it because it's going to go to hell, right?
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NO?!?

Sincerely,
Garry M. Doll
400 Lycoming St Apt 201
Williamsport, PA 17701



From: Jean Blackwood
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:56:19 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

I agree with Exelon about one thing: there is no future for nuclear power. Let's recognize that
now without waiting for a tragic accident from one of these aged reactors.
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Sincerely,
Jean Blackwood
2710 Rollins Rd Apt D16
Columbia, MO 65203



From: Anita Minton
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:55:45 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Hold All parties Accountable 
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Sincerely,
Anita Minton
1067 Firehouse Rd
Quitman, AR 72131



From: Reguel Steinbock
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:55:01 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Thanks for reading this far! Looking forward to your action!
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Sincerely,
Reguel Steinbock
1720 2nd Ave S Birmingham
Birmingham, AL 35294



From: Paula Grande
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:52:27 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please put the health and welfare of Americans above corporate greed and irresponsibility.
Thank you. 
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Sincerely,
Paula Grande
201 E 12th St Ph 6
New York, NY 10003



From: Mara Rivera
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:51:00 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Nuclear power plants carry on the most toxic activities on the planet, endangering humans,
their life and health, the life and health of innocent wildlife, the health of the planet. They need
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to be phased out as fast as possible.

Sincerely,
Mara Rivera
15 Bessie St
San Francisco, CA 94110



From: Beverly Walker
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:50:59 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Take responsibility (and the financial hit) for what has happened and find the ecological
solutions so we can all live.
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Sincerely,
Beverly Walker
1602 Teepee
Kingsland, TX 78639



From: Bruce Cox
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:48:50 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Exelon's petition is an example of getting the American public to support a plan that has no
merrit, is misguided, presents a false solution to our environmental and energy needs. Our
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history is full of examples like this. No more!

Sincerely,
Bruce Cox
20 Bush Dr.
Brevard, NC 28712



From: Patricia Brown
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:48:49 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

What are we waiting for ???
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Sincerely,
Patricia Brown
209 Landsbury Dr
Durham, NC 27707



From: John Catherine
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:46:13 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

For God's sake, PROTECT AMERICANS and the ENVIRONMENT!
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Sincerely,
John Catherine
132 E 35TH ST
New York, NY 10016



From: Denise Halbe
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:44:56 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please halt this agenda! The doomsday clock is ticking loudly. We need truly clean energy not
this.
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Sincerely,
Denise Halbe
18865 Lomita Ave
Sonoma, CA 95476



From: Gaia Schubert
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:43:03 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

NO SPIN-OFF SCHEME!!!
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Sincerely,
Gaia Schubert
399 Hilltop Cir
Colorado Springs, CO 80906



From: Mark Feldman
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:37:51 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

The Atomic Energy Act and NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly
what Exelon is proposing. 
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Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially UNQUALIFIED companies that could put
the public’s health and safety at risk. NRC MUST DISMISS Exelon’s APPLICATION: it is
INCOMPLETE, SpinCo IS NOT financially QUALIFIED, and CANNOT PROVIDE
decommissioning funding assurance.

Sincerely,
Mark Feldman
137 Winchester Dr
Santa Rosa, CA 95401



From: Marco Lovero
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:37:32 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

When are we, the customers, going to stop getting screwed by Springfield and Excelon?
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Sincerely,
Marco Lovero
272 Butte View Drive
Bolingbrook, IL 60490



From: Steven Vogel
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:36:51 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Please do everything you can to move the USA away from eternity-"dirty" and dangerous
nuclear power. Follow Germany's lead!
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Sincerely,
Steven Vogel
449 Hampton Court
Falls Church, VA 22046



From: Clifford Phillips
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:31:48 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This scheme seems a little like starting a limo company with 23 junked cars. Not serious, but
cynical.
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Sincerely,
Clifford Phillips
176 Main St
Northfield, MA 01360



From: Lee Bartell
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:30:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

That's scary! Please do the right thing, and shred Exelon's application. Thanks.
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Sincerely,
Lee Bartell
7 Shortys Way
Eastham, MA 02642



From: Martha Thomae
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:29:37 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Just remember, radiation has a toxic damaging effect on almost everything it encounters that is
a living, reproducing entity - from plants to humans. Since radiation decays by half life per
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unit of time, these effects outlast human lives.

Sincerely,
Martha Thomae
p. o. box 575
Uwchland, PA 19480



From: Pat Vescio
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:29:36 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Thank you for your consideration of this very important matter.
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Sincerely,
Pat Vescio
312 Arvo Ln
Cary, NC 27513



From: Philip Smith
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:29:34 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

No new corporatation should have to deal with nuclear waste.
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Sincerely,
Philip Smith
Denver, CO



From: Marta Plonski
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:28:53 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This is not the way to go! With new technology and awareness, we have an opportunity to
undo past damaging institutions and transition into a clean renewable energy economy. But we
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have to commit to the transition as hard and as fast as we can.

Sincerely,
Marta Plonski
Anaheim, CA 92808



From: W Kent Wilson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:28:38 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Is SpinCo insured against accidents at its nuclear plants? Transfer should not be approved if it
is not. 
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Sincerely,
W Kent Wilson
335 NW Lost Springs Terrace, #202
Portland, OR 97229



From: Jonathan Hancock
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:21:52 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

This is not in the best interest of the people, but of Exelon. Walk away from SpinCo. Take the
long term approach as you wisely discern.
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Sincerely,
Jonathan Hancock
1947 W Superior St
Chicago, IL 60622



From: Stephan Donovan
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:20:20 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Just do what is right and not what is cheap and convenient for you. 
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Sincerely,
Stephan Donovan
11900 N Labyrinth Dr
Tucson, AZ 85737



From: Hillary Colby
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2021-0099: Exelon license transfer application
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 3:18:35 PM

Dear NRC Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Dear Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Baron, Caputo, and Wright,

I urge you to reject Exelon’s petition to transfer all of its nuclear reactor licenses to a new,
completely separate corporation (currently called SpinCo). The Commission must reject this
corporate spin-off scheme, which is unprecedented in size, scope, and complexity. It places
worker and public health and safety at immense risk from the transfer of aging, uneconomical
reactors, thousands of tons of radioactive waste, and over $14 billion in consumer-funded
decommissioning funds to a company that does not even exist yet. 

In order to possess a reactor operating license, a company must demonstrate that it is
financially qualified and can provide assurance of sufficient funds to fully decommission the
reactor. Exelon’s proposed “SpinCo” meets neither criteria, and its license transfer application
provides no evidence to the contrary. 

Exelon states publicly and in its application that many of its reactors are not able to generate
enough revenue to pay their operating and maintenance costs. Several others are financially
dependent on temporary consumer subsidies from state governments. SpinCo will have no
other sources of revenue except for electricity sales and subsidies, and cannot guarantee it will
have sufficient funds to operate and maintain all of its reactors safely.

Neither can SpinCo provide assurance of decommissioning funding. In 2019, Callan Institute
concluded that Exelon’s decommissioning funds were between $1.5 billion and $7.4 billion
short of the amounts needed for decommissioning. The company will have no other sources of
decommissioning funding than the decommissioning trust funds. Because the reactors
themselves are unprofitable and dependent on temporary, out-of-market subsidies, SpinCo will
not be able to make up for decommissioning fund shortfalls and cost overruns.

What is more, the application does not provide the state in which SpinCo will be incorporated,
nor the names of its executives and officers, as it has not even been incorporated. In effect,
Exelon is asking NRC to violate its own statutory and regulatory requirements (per 10 CFR
50.80 and 50.33), and allow 28 reactor licenses and billions of dollars in decommissioning
funds to be transferred to an unknown company. 

Exelon is proposing this spin-off because it no longer sees a future in nuclear power, which is
increasingly risky and uneconomical. So Exelon has decided to get rid of its nuclear power
plants because no other company sees a future in them either. But the Atomic Energy Act and
NRC’s licensing requirements are intended to prevent exactly what Exelon is proposing.
Putting nuclear reactors in the hands of financially unqualified companies that could put the
public’s health and safety at risk. NRC must dismiss Exelon’s application: it is incomplete,
SpinCo is not financially qualified, and cannot provide decommissioning funding assurance.

Exelon made the nuclear mess, they need to deal with the consequences and not dump it on the
tax payers. 
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Sincerely,
Hillary Colby
1479 Sedona Ave
Aurora, IL 60504


